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The following constitutes the reasons for this bill and the purposes which are
sought to be accomplished thereby:

 The purpose of LB 586 is to allow a Medical Director of a managed care company,
or his or her identified designee, access to the State’s Prescription Drug Monitoring
System (PDMP).  The managed care company must be under an active contract
with the State of Nebraska and a participant of Heritage Health.
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